## Scholarship Bulletin # 4

Reminder the Continuing Education Application is Due February 15<sup>th</sup>. One winner from each conference will win \$1,250.

Patriotic Art and 3-D Art MUST be sent to Laurie Lukas - Care of Adrienne Halvorsen 4427 S. 156<sup>th</sup> Street - Tukwila, WA 98188. Please, after judging, a reminder that you need to pack your artwork carefully and remember to TAKE PICTURES OF YOUR ART prior to sending!! PLEASE SEND ME A TEXT SAYING YOU ARE SENDING IT, SO I CAN COMMUNICATE WITH HER (Laurie) THAT SHE GETS IT INTO THE HOUSE!

Each District President got 4 new applications for both scholarships. These are due March 31<sup>st</sup> to the Auxiliaries.

The artwork is due to the District for judging by April 15<sup>th</sup>

## I NEED THE DISTRICT WINNER NO LATER THAN APRIL 19!!! THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT!!!

Don't forget your Award Number 1 for most outstanding activity and/or event educating the community about scholarship opportunities.

Year-end Reports are right around the corner. Please make sure I have them by April 15<sup>th</sup>.

I had the pleasure of attending the District 2 Scholarship award ceremony on Saturday, January 25, 2025 and their District VOD Winners parents came up to me and mentioned how amazing the State Banquet was and how their Daughter had so much fun meeting the other winners and wanted me to pass on their

thanks for our Mid-Winter Conference and for everything the Auxiliary and Post does. So, congratulations everyone for all the work you do!

## IN STATE CHALLENGE!!



I AM CHALLENGING ALL OF YOU FOR A SMALL REWARD FROM ME AT STATE CONVENTION. I WANT TO SEE COMPLETE FILLED OUT YEAR END REPORTS! THE BEST FILLED OUT ONES WILL GET A REWARD FROM ME!

If you have any questions please call!!!

LOYALLY,

Adrienne Halvorsen Scholarship Chairman

Cell (206) 883-0664